
From: Nancy Harris [mailto:nanghar@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, June 28, 2014 1:45 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Ban new medium and large CAFOs 

 

in the Buffalo River watershed. 

 

Dear To Whom it Concerns, 

 

I strongly support this ban. I feel certain you have heard all the good reasons for this ban including 

concerns for the environment. especially the water quality, public health, and the economical well being 

of the area. I would like to re-enforce these points and ask for your wisest decision in this matter, i.e. a 

decision that would be for the well-being of the environment (ultimately our home while we live in this 

world), and the general public who stand to suffer------ not the money made by the corporation 

involved.  

  Thank you for your attention,  Sincerely, Nancy Harris, Fayetteville Resident 

 


